
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/7/2014 8:33:49 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

You're a media star now.

---- Original Message-----
From: Zafar. Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpue.ea.govl 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 8:33 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE:

Yeah, I thought it was gonna be much worse, but am glad that it came out good.

Marzia Zafar - California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov - 415-703-1997

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 7:46 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject:

You're quoted in the paper today !

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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